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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

November 14, 2023 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

EB-2022-0325 – Phase 2 of the Generic Hearing on Uniform Transmission Rates-Related Issues – 
Input on Hearing Type 

Further to the Notice of Rate Hearing issued October 27, 2023, Hydro One is writing to provide input on 
hearing type. 
 
Regarding issues 1 to 3, Hydro One submits that these issues are less complex and should be heard in 
writing. 
 
Regarding issues 4 to 6, these issues are complex and will require all parties to have a good understanding 
of the issues. Hydro One submits that these issues should involve an oral and transcribed information 
session or technical conference to provide an opportunity for all parties and panel members to discuss and 
understand these complex issues. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

Kathleen Burke 
 
 


